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Congratulations to our 2025 
Cox Hero from Scenic Heights,  

Lakelyn Corcoran 

 
This event was sponsored by ECCPTA and Cox in order 

to recognize students all over the district as Cox 

Inspirational Heroes. Students chosen demonstrate 

perseverance and strength. 

We are proud of you, Lakelyn! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 13-  
FAST Science Testing- 5th grade 
Little Caesars Spirit Day 
May 14- FAST MATH Testing- 3rd grade 
May 20- H.S. Graduation Walk-through 
Graduating H.S. students walk the halls 
of S.H.E. one last time in their 
graduation gowns while our students 
cheer them on. 9:30 am 
May 22- 5th Grade Day- teachers will 
provide specific details. Students will 
participate in an award ceremony and 
fun activities following to celebrate 
their hard work and accomplishments! 
May 23- Last Day for students-  
Report Cards will post after dismissal.  
 

 
May 23rd is the  

last day for students!  
It is a Half-day. 

Dismissal begins at 10:30. 
Please make arrangements for 

early pick-up! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coach’s Corner  
With end-of-year parties and events come lots of 
unhealthy foods like cupcakes and pizza. And while 
it’s good to celebrate and enjoy, try not to let your 
child have too much junk food. Healthy and regular 
meals will help your child stay fueled for those final 
tests. Avoid skipping breakfast, and keep healthy 
snacks on hand. 
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 
  

 
  

  
 
 

Guidance Corner 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fifth Graders completed a fun project on presidents recently. 

 
STATE TESTING Continues THIS WEEK!  

FINAL TESTING for 3rd-5th grades this week!! 
Students need to be at school  

every day, on time!  
It is important for students to be on time each day to		

ensure	a	great	start	to	their	day	and		
ensure	best	testing	circumstances	for	students.		

All	testing	begins	by	7:30.	
Please encourage students to keep	a	regular	routine: 

get a good night’s sleep,  
eat a healthy breakfast,  

and be	prepared.  
Our	Bulldogs	are	ready	to	do	their	best!	

Please	Do NOT bring cell phones, blue tooth watches 
or ear buds as those items are NOT allowed!		

We	look	forward	to	celebrating		
our	students’	success!	

May 13- FAST Science Testing- 5th grade 
May 14- FAST MATH Testing- 3rd grade 

 


